
Consultation response form

Consultation title Notice of Ofcom’s proposals for changes to the 
licence exemption for Wireless Telegraphy 
Devices 

Organisation name LPRA 

Question Your response 
Question 1) Do you agree with Ofcom’s 
proposals to implement changes, that are 
consistent with the SRD Decision, within the 
874 to 876 and 915 to 921 MHz frequency 
bands for SRDs? 

Question 2) Do the Proposed Regulations and 
proposed changes to IR 2030 correctly 
implement our proposals? 

Question 3) Do you agree with Ofcom’s 
proposals to remove the licence exemption 
currently in the 2010 Regulations for Railway 
Level Crossing Radar Sensor Systems? 

If you disagree with any of the questions, 
please provide the evidence that would support 
any disagreement with the proposals. 

No Comment 


